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Please note that fraudulent communications, including fake legal
notices, are being circulated in the name of the Firm and of our
members / partners without our authorisation. These unauthorised
messages are attempts to mislead recipients and may involve
requests for sensitive information or payments.

Be advised that communications from us will be sent exclusively
from our official email IDs (ending with “@singhandsingh.com”) or will
be on our official website / platforms.

We advise you to be cautious of unsolicited communications,
especially those requesting personal information, financial details,
or immediate action. If you receive any communication purporting
to be from Singh & Singh Law Firm LLP or any of our members and
have doubts about its authenticity, please contact us directly
through our official channels to confirm its legitimacy. We are not
and will not be liable for any loss that may befall due to such
unauthorised communications / transactions.

Our official channels of communication:
Email: email@singhandsingh.com1.
Website: https://www.singhandsingh.com 2.
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/13626017 3.
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